
    

2021 Junior Livestock  

Market Animal Tagging Information for 

Hogs, Goats and Sheep  

 

We are continuing to make plans for the San Benito County Fair and the Junior 

Livestock Show and Sale.  Remember, pre tagging your market animal is a 

requirement at the San Benito County Fair.  

(These dates have not changed from our initial notice.) 

 

Our Guidebook will be published soon, thank you for your patience while we finish it.                                   

In the short term, please note the following key dates… 

 

Market Lambs, Goats and Hogs Tagging: 

July 6-12, 2021- Leaders please email your complete tag request by species to 

dara@sanbenitocountyfair.com and tags will be pre-packaged.   

July 13, 2021 Packaged Tags will be available to pick up at the Fair office from 4:00-

6:00pm and during office business hours after that time. 

July 30, 2021 Tagging sheets, photos of tagged animals, (printed or on one storage device 

per Club/Chapter), and unused tags will be returned to the Fair office by or before 4:00pm.  

This date represents the State Required 60-day ownership of the market animals and is a 

FIRM deadline. Animals not tagged will not be eligible to enter the Fair.   

Market Rabbits, Turkeys and Chickens: 

Meat pens of Rabbits and Chickens and Market Turkeys will be shown and sold as of this 

date.  Detailed information on schedule and number of lots to sell will be updated in our 

guidebook published.   

Entry Deadlines: 

All livestock entries will be online for the 2021 San Benito County Fair.   

The online entry deadline will be: THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 9, 2021 at 11:59pm.   

NO LATE TAGGING or ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR ANY REASON.  

Weigh in, Show and Sale Schedule: 

Weigh in Tuesday September 28th 

Lambs and Goats show Wednesday September 29th. 

Hogs show Thursday September 30th 

Beef show Friday October 1st 

                                     Junior Livestock Auction Saturday October 2nd                                         
June 22, 2021                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
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